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Wisconsin loses a true patriot; heaven gains a true Christian. 

It is with great sadness that we inform the public of the sudden death of State Representative Bob 
Gannon. Bob was a Christian who put his faith, family and love of freedom before all other worldly 
possessions.  

Bob Gannon was always willing to fight for what he believed in and never thought of how it might affect 
his personal fortunes.  

He will be missed dearly……               
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